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TODAY’S PRESENTATION: The Paine 
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Today’s Presentation 

Laura Fiser, 
Curator of 
Collections 
and 
Exhibitions at 

the Paine Art Center and Gardens, will 
present a virtual tour of the current 
exhibition, Masterpieces of the Valley, 
featuring more than 60 exceptional 
artworks from the Paine and regional 
collections.  

Laura will discuss the Paines as 
collectors in the 1920s and share stories 
about how some of these masterpieces 
found their way to the Fox Valley. 

Thank you, Laura! 

 

It’s Official! 

At this past weekend’s 
TriCon (district conference), 
SW Rotarian  

Craig Burnett  
was officially voted in as 

6270’s District Governor for 2020-21. 

Congratulations, Craig! 

 

 
The May meeting of the Board of 
Directors will be held Monday,  
May 14, 4:00pm at the Best Western 
Premier, 1 N Main St, Oshkosh. 

 

Adopt a Highway Cleanup 
Thank you! 

Brad 
Dunn, 
Nick 
Hahn, 
Luchin 
(Nick’s 6 
yr old son) 
& Mike 
Lyster 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Environmental Concerns & 
Beautification Committee 

The Environmental 
Concerns & Beautification 
Committee will be 
meeting at 8:00am, 

Thurs, May 10 at the Maple Pub inside 
the Menominee Nation Arena, 1212 S 
Main St, Oshkosh. 
  

Calendar of Events 
 

Upcoming Programs 

May 16 
May 23 
May 30 

Weight of the Fox Valley 
PALs Picnic (off-site) 
Oshkosh Public Museum 

Recurring Events 

2nd Monday 
May 14 
 
2nd Thurs 
May 10 

Club Board Meeting 
4-5pm, Best Western Premier 
 
Environmental/Beautification 
8-9am, Menominee Nation Arena 

  

 

2017 - 2018 Board 

President  John Hobbins 
President Elect Nate Olson 
Past President Jeff Potts 
Secretary  Karlene Leatherman 
Treasurer  Kathy Hanson 
Sergeant-at-Arms Kris Villars 

Club Service 
Christy Larsen & Nicole Peterson 

Community Service 
Lori Davis & Jeff Krueger 

International Service 
Vicky Redlin & Nick Hahn 

New Generations 
Jessica Benesh & Kari Seefeldt 

Vocational Service 
Autumn Urban & Gretchen Herrmann 
 

Foundation 
Todd Slagter & Kris Villars 

Membership 
Autumn Urban 

Programs 
Barb Herzog 

Public Relations 
Kari Seefeldt 
 

District 6270 
  District Governor           Jeff Reed 
  Area-B Asst Governor     Craig Burnett 

RI President           Ian H.S. Riseley  

The 
Hub 
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PALs Picnic – 5/23 

Thank you 
everyone who 
signed up to 
volunteer for the 
annual PALs 

cookout at Roosevelt Elementary 
School, 910 Sawyer St. 

If something has changed please let 
me know.  I truly appreciate your 
support and I think you will have a 
great time.  

As a reminder the day will flow as 
follows: 

9:45am – start grilling in the North 
parking lot 

10:15am - set up etc.  

10:50am - the first shift of kids will be 
coming for lunch * if any Rotarians can 
come early to eat with the kids it is 
much appreciated  

11:20am - the second shift of kids and 
staff will be coming for lunch  
* if any Rotarians can come early to 
eat with the kids it is much appreciated 

11:45am-12:25pm - Rotarians that can 
make it will have lunch  

12:45pm - clean up the cookout area  

1:30pm – entertainment by  
Tom Pease, musician  

For more information, contact Marcus 
Butts. 

 

 

Changing of the Guard 

John’s  presidential 
year will soon be 
coming to an end.   

The big event will be 
held at the Algoma Club on Jun 27. 

Stay tuned for more details.  Watch 
for hints on the theme of the event. 

If you’d like to help with the festivities, 
contact Nate Olson or Vicky Redlin. 

 

50 Things Every Rotarian 
Should Know About Rotary  

(6th in a series) 
By Steve Garret 

District 5300 Governor 1994-1995 

6. THE 4-WAY TEST 
One of the most widely printed and 
quoted statements of business ethics 
in the world is the Rotary "4-Way 
Test." It was created by Rotarian 
Herbert J. Taylor in 1932 when he was 
asked to take charge of the Chicago 
based Club Aluminum Company, 
which was facing bankruptcy. Taylor 
looked for a way to save the struggling 
company mired in depression-caused 
financial difficulties. He drew up a 24-
word code of ethics for all employees 
to follow in their business and 
professional lives. The 4-Way Test 
became the guide for sales, 
production, advertising and all 
relations with dealers and customers, 
and the survival of the company was 
credited to this simple philosophy. 

Herb Taylor became president of 
Rotary International during 1954-55. 
The 4-Way Test was adopted by 
Rotary in 1943 and has been 
translated into more than 100 
languages and published in thousands 
of ways.  

The message should be known and 
followed by all Rotarians.  

"Of the things we think, say or do:  
1. Is it the TRUTH?  
2. Is it FAIR to all concerned?  
3. Will it build GOODWILL and 
BETTER FRIENDSHIPS?  
4. Will it be BENEFICIAL to all 
concerned?" 

 

Weekly Invocations 
May 
  Kimberly Johnson-Thiel 

Weekly Greeters 
May 9 
  Karen Jacobson 
  Amy Montgomery 
May 16 
   Amy Albright 
   Gretchen Hermann 
   Becky Metz 

Meeting Location 
Best Western Premier,  
1 N Main St, Oshkosh 

SW Rotary Website 
oshkoshrotarysouthwest.org 

The District Website 
rotary6270.org  

Rotary International Website 
rotary.org 

 

Oshkosh Rotary Southwest 
 

 

Have information for The HUB? 
Submit to  

hub@oshkoshrotarysouthwest.org 
no later than noon on Tuesdays. 

 

 

 

http://www.oshkoshrotarysouthwest.org/
http://rotary6270.org/
http://www.rotary.org/
https://www.facebook.com/oshkoshrotarysouthwest/?fref=ts

